
 

A message from your Local 114 President 

Labour Day is quickly approaching, a day of tremendous significance to our 
union and a time to celebrate working people everywhere. 

As Unifor members and their families and friends are preparing to celebrate 
Labour Day 2021 across this country on Monday September 6th they will be 
recognizing the historical importance of Labour Day as a celebration of all 
workers.  Our Unifor Union was created and born on Labour Day. 

To all our members and staff who have been working non-stop throughout this Pandemic thank 
you for your tremendous contributions and unselfish dedication to your jobs and 
responsibilities. 

I would also encourage our members to think about the Federal Election scheduled for Monday 
September 20th its important to get out in your communities on this Labour Day and talk to 
your families and friends about the issues that are important to you and your family.  Ask the 
candidates running in your areas how they stand on these important issues.  Please follow any 
Provincial Health restrictions and orders in your areas. 

Please visit the Unifor website at https://www.uniforvotes.ca/ , where you can find information 
on Issues like: 

Affordability https://www.uniforvotes.ca/affordability  
Good Jobs  https://www.uniforvotes.ca/good_jobs  
Racial Justice https://www.uniforvotes.ca/racial_justice  
Fair Trade https://www.uniforvotes.ca/fair_trade  
Climate https://www.uniforvotes.ca/climate  
Economic Recovery https://www.uniforvotes.ca/economic_recovery  
Care Work https://www.uniforvotes.ca/care_work  
 

Have a safe Labour Day  

In solidarity, 

  Gordon McGrath President Unifor Local 114 

https://www.uniforvotes.ca/
https://www.uniforvotes.ca/affordability
https://www.uniforvotes.ca/good_jobs
https://www.uniforvotes.ca/racial_justice
https://www.uniforvotes.ca/fair_trade
https://www.uniforvotes.ca/climate
https://www.uniforvotes.ca/economic_recovery
https://www.uniforvotes.ca/care_work

